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Washington Healthplanfinder – March 2022 System Release 
System release outage 
Washington Healthplanfinder will go down at 6:00 p.m. PDT Thursday, March 3 and is scheduled to go live 
Saturday morning, March 5.  
 

Corrections 
• The time out errors received while processing applications with more than 15 household members will now 

be minimized.  
• Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) enrollment not displaying on the Account Home has been resolved. 

The Current Coverage section of the dashboard will display in the Washington Apple Health coverage. 
• The 1095 page is now visible when customers select View 1095 quick link from their dashboard. 

 
 

Other Updates 

• The Washington Healthplanfinder homepage will have several ADA customer experience updates. 

• Backend enhancements have begun in preparation for the display and collection of new pregnancy 
details related to the implementation of the new postpartum extension that provides 12 months of 
postpartum coverage.  

• Qualified health plan screens are changing with the goals of streamlining the display of savings 
amounts within an application, and ensuring customers understand the value of their qualified health 
plan cost savings. There are no visual changes to Apple Health plan selection. Screens that are 
changing include, but are not limited to:  

o Browse and Compare Plans: Health plan cards will display a drop down with tax credit amount 
and eligibility for cost-sharing reductions. 

o Plan Detail Screen: Monthly savings section will display customers savings information. 

o Shopping Compare Screen: Monthly savings row will display for each plan compared. 

o Eligibility Results Screen: Monthly savings section will show tax credits and cost-sharing 
reductions. 
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